
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING                               

 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held on the 16
th

 day of December 2015 at 

5:30 pm in the Saint Paul City Council Chambers, City Hall and Court House, Saint Paul, 

Minnesota.  The purpose of the Public Hearing is to consider expanding the Downtown 

Commercial Development District, pursuant to Section 17.07.1 of the Saint Paul City Charter 

and Chapter 409 of the Saint Paul Legislative Code.   

 

Dated November 19, 2015 

 

Shari Moore  

City Clerk 

 


